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The Office of Hawaiian Affairs (OHA) SUPPORTS HB2478, which would increase
the Hula Mae Multifamily Revenue Bond authorization amount from $500,000 to
$750,000.

Hawai’i is in dire need of affordable housing. This bill represents a step in the
right direction for the creation and approval of affordable housing projects.

OHA urges the committee to PASS HB2478. Mahalo for the opportunity to
testify on this important measure.


